
Email ID:- hechrylcollege@gmait.com

From

To

Director I-ligher Education , Haryana
Shiksha Sadan, Sector-S, panchkula

All the Principals,
Govt. Colleges in the State of Haryana

Memo No. DHE- 020003/4/2020-College_t _DHE
Dated, Panchkula, the OS,O\,q044

Subject: Starting of B.Sc (Non-Medicar) and B.Sc (Medicar) Streams.

*?krkrr,r,(

Kindly ref-er to this office memo No. DHI:-020003142020-college-l-t)Ht:

dated 30.12.2020 the subject cited above.

Vide above referred letters, Government has decided to introduce
B'Sc' (Non-Medical) and B.Sc. (Medical) Streams in your colleges wirh one unit
from the current academic session 2O2O-21 and further it was also directed that all
the Principals of Govt. Colleges where science stream are running shall organise
weekly Webiners with the science students studying in the nearby schools so that
the science streams n-ray be popularise and the students interest may be created in
science subjects. 'l'hereflore, the first such webinar may please be organized within
a week and you may also organise semimar/Webinar evcry rnonth lor the students

of l0tl'and 12th standards of schools located nearby to your college so as to create

awareness for science among students but no information for compliance report is
received regarding organise seminar/Webinar.

You are requested that send the inlbnnation w.r.t. orgainising
seminars and workshops for l2th class students of nearby schools and report rnay

be sent to this office immediately.

'freated as most urgent.

for Director Higher Education
HarVanglanchkula
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Deputy Director -l


